Appendix B1

From: PATRICK KITTERICK
Sent: 03 January 2015 13:26
To: Susan Hall

Cc: Rachel Hall; Licensing;
Subject: Re: Premises application - artins House, Leicester Cathedra

| would like to object to this application in the strongest possible terms. It will
irrevocably change the nature of this area of the city as it will be nigh on impossible
to prevent other licensed premises setting up on a similar basis.

If there is the odd occasion when the rooms need to open for later bookings this
surely can be addressed by a Temporary Event Notice.

The millions invested by the City Council was spent | was told in order to create an
area of quiet contemplation not a glorified nightclub in this regard the Church of
England is acting in very bad faith in this application.

Formally | am objecting to this application on the grounds of the prevention of public
nuisance for residents in the Greyfriars Conservation area.

Thanks,

Patrick Kitterick




